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USMX Urges ILA To Remain In Compliance With Master Contract 
 
 
LYNDHURST, NJ (February 22, 2017) --- Reports in industry media that the 
International Longshoremen’s Association, AFL-CIO (ILA) has issued a press release 
threatening to engage in a coastwide work stoppage are “disturbing,” the United States 
Maritime Alliance, Ltd. (USMX) said.  
 
The Master Contract between the ILA and the USMX forbids any unilateral work 
stoppage by the ILA for any reason. If the ILA engages in any unilateral walkout, 
USMX will enforce the contractual rights of its members to the fullest. USMX urges 
the ILA to remain in compliance with the Master Contract and thus continue to provide 
the stable labor environment that has existed on the Atlantic and Gulf coasts for 
decades. 
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Updates and releases and such as this can be found at the following link to the USMX website: 
http://usmx.com/resources/public/usmx-ila-negotiations-updates-and-master-contract-
documents 
 
 
Inquiries may be directed to Beth Monica at USMX (bmonica@usmx.com) 
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